
 

1 
 

 
Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/181 
 
Subject: Named GPs for Safeguarding  

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I will be grateful if you could please provide with names and 
work email of named Safeguarding GPs for children and adults 
in your ICB at your earliest convenience. 

The named GPs for Safeguarding children and adults for Bristol, 
North Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care Board 
(BNSSG ICB) are Ben Burrows and Marie McVeigh. 
 
Both can be contacted via the following email address: 
bnssg.safeguardingadmin@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 6 February 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


